Konrad Jackson

From: Joan Tovsen [alaskaonthemap@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2011 6:45 PM

To: kurt_olson@legis.state.ak.us; Konrad Jackson
Subject: HB 122

Follow Up Flag: Follow Up

Flag Status: Flagged

xl

Hello,

I encourage HB 122 to go thru to support holistic, naturopathic medicine in Alaska. An ounce of prevention is worth a
pound of cure. Taking this approach gets to the root of health problems and can address systemic health issues to
resolve them, not just cut it out or drug us out. | have had problems with conventional meds but respond well to holistic
methods. In the short run and the long run it saves insurance companies $$$s. Democracy is about choice. | would like a
choice in my type of health care.

Thanks much for your consideration and | strongly encourage your support of HB 122.

Joan Tovsen



